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Top DEP Stories 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster city fined $135K, will end decades of polluting Conestoga, Chesapeake 
Bay 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/lancaster-city-fined-k-will-end-decades-of-polluting-
conestoga/article_da78ce0a-e5b4-11e7-ab45-4bc7efdb3ed8.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Group protests, seeking to have Birdsboro power plant permit denied 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/group-protests-seeking-to-have-birdsboro-power-plant-
permit-denied 
 
WESA: Coke Plant Agrees To $1.5 Million Penalty For Air Pollution In Western PA Community 
http://wesa.fm/post/coke-plant-agrees-15-million-penalty-air-pollution-western-pa-
community#stream/0 
 
Herald-Standard: ArcelorMittal agrees to pay $1.5M in coke plant lawsuit 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/arcelormittal-agrees-to-pay-m-in-coke-plant-
lawsuit/article_15963a2a-036d-526c-8c5a-5b0ebe8faa13.html 
 
Tribune-Review: ArcelorMittal agrees to $1.8M settlement over pollution at Monessen plant 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13092599-74/arcelormittal-agrees-to-18m-settlement-over-
pollution-at-monessen-plant 
 
WJPA: Monessen Coke Plant Settles With DEP & EPA 
http://www.wjpa.com/news.htm 
 
Observer-Reporter: Record settlement reached over Monessen plant emissions 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/record-settlement-reached-over-monessen-plant-
emissions/article_e2ddbf80-e5a3-11e7-aef5-cb34781ddbcd.html 
 
AP: ArcelorMittal agrees to pay $1.5M in coke plant lawsuit 
http://m.apnews.com/ap/db_268748/contentdetail.htm?contentguid=NSBb7h0N 
 
Mentions 
 
Standard Speaker: DEP is Pa.’s state fossil 
http://standardspeaker.com/opinion/dep-is-pa-s-state-fossil-1.2281111 
 
Centre Daily Times:  ArcelorMittal agrees to pay $1.5M in coke plant lawsuit 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article190742704.html  
 
Gant Daily: Clearfield Municipal Authority discusses Mount Joy Pumping Station, Montgomery Dam 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/12/20/clearfield-municipal-authority-reviews-bids-for-new-truck/  
 
Clearfield Progress News:  Decatur Twp. receives update on New Liberty sewer project 
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http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/decatur-twp-receives-update-on-new-liberty-sewer-
project/article_67e39f66-c39e-53f6-a1a4-1ffc5c4e6c47.html  
 
Clearfield Progress News:  Clearfield authority to reapply for grant for Mount Joy project 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/progress_news/clearfield-authority-to-reapply-for-grant-for-mount-
joy-project/article_40d8056c-c62b-526b-b23b-7fbe837e8b27.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  Judge sides with state in Chesapeake, Anadarko case; natural gas lease 
holders rejoice 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-12-
21/Front_Page/Judge_Sides_with_State_in_Chesapeake_Anadarko_Case.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  Cook’s Pond Association dissolves, donates funds to County 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-12-
21/Local_News/Cooks_Pond_Association_Dissolves_Donates_Funds_to_.html  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  Susquehanna County budget adopted 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-12-
21/Local_News/Susquehanna_Co_Budget_Adopted.html  
 
Air 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Coke plant agrees to $1.5 million penalty for air pollution in western Pa. community 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/12/20/coke-plant-agrees-to-1-5-million-penalty-for-air-
pollution-in-western-pa-community/?_ga=2.254780685.40842334.1513864176-882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF/AP: ArcelorMittal agrees to pay $1.5M in coke plant lawsuit 
http://www.witf.org/news/2017/12/arcelormittal-agrees-to-pay-15m-in-coke-plant-lawsuit.php 
 
Post-Gazette: Developers lose appeal, must pay record high penalty over mishandling asbestos  
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2017/12/20/Asbestos-appeal-denied-Allegheny-
County-Health-Department-The-Jains/stories/201712200174  
 
Climate Change 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: A look at Pittsburgh’s latest Climate Action Plan 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/a-look-at-pittsburghs-latest-climate-action-
plan/Content?oid=5869067  
 
PublicSource: Can a million carbon-sucking trees help Pittsburgh battle climate change? 
http://projects.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-climate/can-a-million-carbon-sucking-trees-help-pittsburgh-
battle-climate-change.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: 4 Lancaster County farms added to state Farmland Preservation program in 
December 
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http://lancasteronline.com/news/pennsylvania/lancaster-county-farms-added-to-state-farmland-
preservation-program-in/article_07b997b4-e5bf-11e7-afac-5fdb9ae2a489.html 
 
Sullivan Daily Review:  State investments protecting watersheds, enhancing park and trail recreation 
(No Website) 
 
Sayre Morning Times:  EMHR big winner in DCNR “Community Conservation” grant awards 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_39a8f1c6-f34e-5fb6-ad44-1c701be96577.html  
 
Allegheny Front: In Their Quest for World Domination, Invasive Plants Can Adapt to New Climates 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/in-their-quest-for-world-domination-invasive-plants-can-adapt-to-new-
climates/  
 
Energy 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Renewable energy beats fossil fuels  
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12954787-74/letter-to-the-editor-renewable-energy-beats-fossil-
fuels  
  
Tribune-Review: Army Corps of Engineers in Pittsburgh playing key role in fixing Puerto Rico's power 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13096155-74/army-corps-of-engineers-in-pittsburgh-
playing-key-role-in-fixing-puerto 
 
Pennlive: No, Three Mile Island doesn't deserve a government bail out  
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2017/12/no_three_mile_island_doesnt_de.html#incart_river_index 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Project changes soften layoff blow at Calpine site in York County 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20171220/CPBJ01/171229986/project-changes-soften-layoff-blow-at-
calpine-site-in-york-county 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Susquehanna University to install solar panels on campus 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/su-to-install-solar-panels-on-campus/article_12d28993-
a091-5638-a300-ca187ea10a24.html  
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise:  Nuclear power is critical to future (Opinion) 
http://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/122117/page/11/story/nuclear-power-is-critical-to-future  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
York Dispatch: EPA says Superfund Task Force left behind little paper trail 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2017/12/20/epa-says-superfund-task-force-left-behind-
little-paper-trail/108798742/ 
 
Mining 
 
Tribune-Review: Waynesburg-based software training program sued by Appalachian coal miners 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13097127-74/waynesburg-based-software-training-program-sued-by-
appalachian-coal-miners 
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Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania closes liquor store that sits atop unstable mine in Monroeville 
http://triblive.com/local/monroeville/13096645-74/pennsylvania-closes-liquor-store-that-sits-atop-
unstable-mine-in-monroeville  
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Chester County Daily Local: Chesco lawmakers call on governor to halt pipeline construction 
http://www.dailylocal.com/article/DL/20171220/NEWS/171229979 
 
Sunbury Daily Item:  Cleanup firm hopes to get last of charges dropped 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/cleanup-firm-hopes-to-get-last-of-charges-
dropped/article_afa44baf-741a-562e-a4b8-abf9e6691397.html  
 
Muncy Luminary:  Pipeline project workers pile on mountain of Toys 4 Tots 
http://muncyluminary.com/page/content.detail/id/570517/Pipeline-project-workers-pile-on-mountain-
of-Toys-4-Tots.html?nav=5007  
 
Centre Daily Times:  France passes law to ban all oil and gas production by 2040 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/business/article190556379.html  
 
Waste 
  
Scranton Times: Report: No long-term harm from air quality around Keystone Sanitary Landfill 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/report-no-long-term-harm-from-air-quality-around-keystone-
sanitary-landfill-1.2281010 
 
Scranton Times: State agents raid Huber Breaker site 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/state-agents-raid-huber-breaker-site-1.2280898 
 
Altoona Mirror: Ebensburg votes to accept $9 million loan from state 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2017/12/ebensburg-votes-to-accept-9-million-loan-
from-state/ 
 
abc27: Dozens of homeowners could spend up to $50K on West Hanover Twp sewer line hookup 
http://abc27.com/2017/12/21/dozens-of-homeowners-could-spend-up-to-50k-on-west-hanover-twp-
sewer-line-hookup/ 
 
WHYY: ‘Flush and boil’ advisory in Pittsburgh speaks to statewide infrastructure need 
https://whyy.org/articles/flush-boil-advisory-pittsburgh-speaks-statewide-infrastructure-need/ 
 
The Clarion News: Farmington testing sludge Rodney L. Sherman The Clarion News  
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_96577aa7-102e-540f-9d52-
9997f059f024.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: FULL STORY: Drop off recycling in Crawford County to end  
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/full-story-drop-off-recycling-in-crawford-county-to-
end/article_87cb7d20-e5e5-11e7-b583-57ef267b9d1a.html 
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Times Observer: City to continue recycling program 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2017/12/city-to-continue-recycling-program/ 
 
Centre Daily Times:  Help mitigate the plastic plague (LTE) 
http://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article190911634.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Unity recycling center hopes to move, accept TVs in 2018 
http://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/13096581-74/unity-recycling-center-hopes-to-move-accept-tvs-
in-2018 
 
Water 
 
Centre County Gazette: Coalition plans to sue Penn State if Whitehall Road land sale to Toll Brothers 
goes through 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/coalition-plans-to-sue-penn-state-if-whitehall-road-
land-sale-to-toll-brothers-goes-through,1474874/  
 
Gant Daily: Sandy supers to vote on proposed water rate increase Dec. 27 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/12/19/sandy-supers-to-vote-on-proposed-water-rate-increase-dec-2/  
 
Clearfield Progress News:  Boggs supervisors discuss unusable fire hydrants 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/boggs-supervisors-discuss-unusable-fire-
hydrants/article_a90d6ad9-bdd0-546f-81e4-c4337a41510e.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express:  Water rate increase expected in Sandy Township 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/water-rate-increase-expected-in-sandy-
township/article_d16ae3e1-1cca-552c-bfcd-8a004449419e.html  
 
Tribune-Review EDITORIAL: Trib Thursday wrap editorial: Smoothing things over in Unity 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/13091881-74/trib-thursday-wrap-editorial-smoothing-things-
over-in-unity 
 
Leader Times: South Buffalo Township board of supervisors renews water and sewer authority 
http://www.leadertimes.com/news/2017-12-
21/News/South_Buffalo_Township_board_of_supervisors_renews.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  New Year’s Resolution:  Creating a tree and plant life list for your woods 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-12-
21/Lifestyles/New_Years_Resolution_Creating_a_Tree_and_Plant_Lif.html  
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Five reasons the goats of Allegheny GoatScape made Pittsburgh a better place in 
2017 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/five-reasons-the-goats-of-allegheny-goatscape-made-
pittsburgh-a-better-place-in-2017/Content?oid=5869428  
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